
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE    

October 1, 2025 

 

Tempe Community Council and TechRec Recycling Launch Donation Drive 

Turn your old electronics into community impact this October 

Tempe, AZ – Tempe Community Council (TCC) is partnering with TechRec Recycling to make it easier 

than ever for the community to recycle electronics and give back. Blue donation bins will be available at 

the City of Tempe EnVision Center (1310 E Apache Blvd) from October 1–31. 

 

For every laptop, computer, smartphone, tablet, or video game console donated, TechRec will contribute 

$5 to support Tempe Community Council programs. Additionally, 10% of proceeds from all other 

donated items will also benefit TCC’s impactful community initiatives. Any item that connects to 

electricity, including cords and cables, can be donated and recycled. 

 

Octavia Harris, executive director of TCC, shared: "Partnerships like this—with a local business 

supporting a 501(c)(3) nonprofit like Tempe Community Council—make a real impact in our 

community. Every donation helps fund programs that strengthen families, youth, and residents across 

Tempe." 

 

While visiting the Tempe EnVision Center, community members are invited to explore The Hive to 

learn about technology and receive one-on-one tech support. Visit the front desk to learn more about 

free classes, events, and community resources. 

 

Drop off your items this month Monday – Friday, from 8:30 a.m. – 5 p.m. Declutter responsibly and 

make a difference—your old electronics can help fund programs that strengthen the Tempe community. 

 

 

Media Contacts: 

 

Glorianna Sauer, 480-858-2301 or glorianna_sauer@tempe.gov  

 

 
About Tempe Community Council 

 
Founded in 1972, Tempe Community Council (TCC) is a community-based 501(c)3 nonprofit focused on 
encouraging resident interaction and enhancing human services in Tempe. TCC brings together the 
community—including government, nonprofits, faith groups and residents—to support Tempeans in 
need, plan for present and future needs, and build an enduring foundation. 
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